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Rosenberg Corey

From: dk7500@comcast.net
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:25 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I’m a landlord in Lane County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A This bill is bad for 
Landlords and Tenants, and dose nothing to solve the housing problem. 
  

Sincerely, Lonny Sherman 
  


